
We’ve been  notified today by the Pender County Health Department that there are no more 

vaccination appointments available for next Tuesday (1/12) or Thursday (1/14).  You may still 

call 910-259-1230 and they will take your name and contact information in the order received 

and contact you as appointments become available.   

The Pender County Health Department has assured us that they will vaccinate everyone (who 

wants to be vaccinated) in group 1 first, before moving on to group 2.  We ask for your patience 

and understanding as the Health Department works through the vaccination schedule.  

The Pender County Health Department is now booking COVID-19 vaccination appointments for 

Phase 1B-Group 1 (Adults 75 Years or older).  We have been informed that appointments for 

tomorrow in Hampstead are full.  According to their website the next available appointments are 

on Tuesday (1/12/21) in Burgaw and Thursday (1/14/21) at the Hampstead Annex.   To schedule 

an appointment, please call the Health Department at (910) 259-1230.  Due to high call volumes, 

you may have to call multiple times to reach the front desk to make an appointment, so please be 

patient.  Current appointment scheduling information can be found on the Pender County Health 

Department website by clicking here:  https://www.pendercountync.gov/hhs/health-human-

services/health-department/ 

*IMPORTANT* 

You cannot receive the COVID-19 vaccine if: 

You have tested positive for COVID within the last 30 days 

You have received a vaccine of any kind (other than for COVID-19) in the last 14 days 

You have pending test results due to an exposure 
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